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22nd November 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

The children in Reception and Nursery have been studying ‘The Gigantic 

Turnip’. We have really enjoyed reading and exploring the story and have 

been working hard on an exhibition of our learning.  

 

The performance will take place on Monday 9th December at 9.10am. Please drop 

the children off, as normal, and then wait at the main school entrance. 

 

Please return the slip below so we can prepare for the correct number of people. We 

hope to see all parents attending and can’t wait to show you all our hard work. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

The EYFS Team 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Name of child _________________________________ 

 

Which parents will be attending the performance?  

 
Signed ________________________________________ 

Date __________________________________________ 

 
 


